
Miss Wimperis says...

A fantastic start to our first back! Thank you to the wonderful

parents that joined us on Wednesday for the launch of ‘Mystery

Reader!’ If you would like to read to your child’s class next week,

please let your child’s teacher know. Next week, our superb Y1 and

Y2 children will be taking their Phonics Screening Check. Please

ensure that they are in school every day and on time! 
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Attendance
Champions!

Year 5
100%

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

Mica Mcneill #aspirational
On Friday, we welcomed Mica Mcneill to Westwood Academy. We

loved learning about her journey to become a Olympic

Bobsleigher! She showed us her courage and determination! The

children loved fundraising and completing their circuit! 

               



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!
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